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Dear House Committee on Judiciary: 

 

HB 2005 is a common sense gun law. No one needs an undetectable gun that can 

be smuggled into courtrooms or airplanes or other areas protected by metal 

detectors. A gun of this type is used for one purpose, to bring a gun in by stealth and 

kill people. These guns cannot be traced if found at a crime scene. They do not 

belong in a civil society.  

 

Please vote yes on this bill. Ban undetectable guns for the safety of our judiciary and 

the flying public.  

 

Dr. Mark Puhlman DNP 


